28th March 2018 (KG/RS)





John Devine M.A. (Hons); M.Ed; SQH *Headteacher*

Breadalbane Academy
ABERFELDY PH15 2DU
Tel 01887 822300 • Fax 01887 820464
Email breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk
Website www.breadalbane.pkc.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer

P7 Transition

In order to make the transition from P7 to S1 as smooth as possible, we have arranged a series of events over the coming months to give all pupils time to meet and work with our staff and partner agencies as well as an opportunity to become familiar with their new surroundings.

On Thursday 10th May we have planned a day of team building events and this will be led by Skills Development Scotland, Community Link Worker, our Active Schools Co-ordinator and our Greenspace Ranger. This event will start at 9am and pupils should wear clothing suitable for sports activities, outdoor activities and bring with them a pair of wellington boots and a waterproof jacket. On arrival at school pupils should go to the dining centre.

On Friday 11th May we have the STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths) day. This is run by the Science, Maths and Technology departments. Pupils should come in comfortable clothing (school uniform is not required) and long hair should be tied back. Further information will be issued by the Science department.

On both days pupils may purchase lunch from the school canteen, the cost is approximately £2.10, or alternatively bring a packed lunch.

Both events will be held at Breadalbane Academy and will finish at approximately 3pm allowing time for travel home.









The residential experience to Comrie Croft is on Wednesday 16th to Friday 18th May. Final details regarding activities, clothing and footwear will follow after the Easter holidays.

The final part of the programme is the two day visit to Breadalbane Academy on Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th June. On arrival at school pupils should go to the dining centre where they will be met by members of the Senior Management Team and prefects who will show them around the school. During this visit the pupils will follow their new timetable and meet with their new teachers. Pupils will also be given a free school meal courtesy of Tayside Contracts. All pupils should wear their primary school uniform.

We look forward to meeting everyone in May and we hope that these activities will enable all pupils to become comfortable with their new school environment and their new peer group.

Yours faithfully

Mrs K Gatehouse

K.A. Gatehause

DHT Support for Staff & Pupils